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Hi,

I am glad that PSE is moving to cleaner power sources, but this is just a good business decision for them since wind
and hydro power are now the least expensive ways to generate power. I can understand why “green” power used to
cost more for consumers, but the days are gone where utilities require subsidies to not pollute. If PSE requests
permission to charge more for power that costs them less to generate, then please dissolve their monopoly and open
up our grid to other competition like they have in the UK. Their green power programs should cost less for
consumers, not more. Their shares in wind generation should result in a discount to consumers, not in cost increases.
IN the UK, consumers who invest in wind farms get their power for less money - not more - as that makes sense
since is less expensive to generate it.

Tod Bookless
Tukwila, WA
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